
 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 Plaza Holiday Decorating to Begin  
Monday, November 1, 2021 

 

Caution Advised in Area 

 
October 29, 2021 – In preparation for the holidays, the Parks Division will begin to 
decorate the Plaza beginning Monday, November 1, 2021, through Wednesday, 
November 24, 2021.  
  
Each year staff installs thousands of decorative lights, garlands, and farolitos 
throughout the Plaza area. This is a timely process requiring ladders and the operation 
of a man-lift to complete the work. Designated areas of the Plaza will be closed and 
barricades will be utilized for safety. Motorists, pedestrians, and Plaza vendors are 
urged to use caution and seek alternate routes. The process to remove decorations 
from the Plaza is scheduled to take place in January.  
 
For more information, contact the Parks Division at (505) 955-2106. 

  

 
 

   

 


